
From: Roberts, John <robertsj@aging.sc.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 12/7/2017 3:00:37 PM
Subject: Re: Stationary Order -Business Cards

I will check on them!

From: Catherine McNicoll 
Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2017 12:46:34 PM
 
To: Roberts, John
 
Cc: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Stationary Order -Business Cards 
 
Good Afternoon John, I wanted to follow up and see if we had an estimated time for when these cards would come 
in. Also to confirm that the invoice is to the Lieutenant Governor personally, not the office. Thank you.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 6:58 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Re: Stationary Order -Business Cards
 
​Yes. He said he's proceeding.

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 5:28 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Stationary Order -Business Cards 
 
Danny, did you ever respond to John Roberts?
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2017 8:30 AM
 
To: Roberts, John <robertsj@aging.sc.gov>; Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Re: Stationary Order -Business Cards
 
​I'll get back to you today. Thanks

From: Roberts, John <robertsj@aging.sc.gov>
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Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2017 8:23 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll
 
Cc: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Stationary Order -Business Cards 
 
Here is the estimate for those cards. Shall I proceed?
 

From: Catherine McNicoll [mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2017 2:55 PM
 
To: Roberts, John <robertsj@aging.sc.gov>
 
Cc: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Stationary Order -Business Cards
 
Good Afternoon John, Please find attached a mock-up of the changes the Lieutenant Governor would like to his next 
order of business cards. He will be paying out of pocket for them. Can you please prepare the order and get two 
boxes.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: LTGOVOFFICE@SCSENATE.gov [mailto:LTGOVOFFICE@SCSENATE.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2017 3:06 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Message from BIZHUBC224
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